
I have an issue with the line for the 11th legislative district.  The line on the Eastern end of 

the district  in what is currently the 15th ward 7th election district  doesn't  follow  the City 

line which is the Krumkill  creek.  This results  in some homes on Tryon Court in the City of 

Albany  being included in the 32nd Legislative  district.  This will end up creating  a very 

small election district  in the 15th  ward with most likely  less than 10 voters which will be in 

the 32nd Legislative district .  Therefore I request you adjust this line. 

 

Paul M. 
 


